
 

 

The Bartlett Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing on Monday, February 4, 

2019 at 6:00 pm at the Bartlett town hall to consider the following proposed 

amendments to the Bartlett Telecommunications Ordinance. These amendments 

were prepared by the town’s attorney in order to bring the ordinance into 

compliance with the requirements of RSA 12-K. Some items were also re-worded. 

This re-wording was done to clarify the items, but did not change the intent or 

meaning. 

Two versions of the amendments are provided herewith. One depicts the wording of 

the original ordinance which shows the wording proposed to be deleted as 

strikethrough text, and the new wording being proposed in bold text.  New wording 

to be added to already-bold text, such as in headings, is shown as being underlined. 

The second version is a “clean” copy of how the ordinance will read after the 

amendments are adopted.   

 


